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This well-travelled trolleybus was on the move 
again in November. It left Prague Museum 
of Public Transport on 16 November and 
was taken to Bratislava after Československý 
Dopravák magazine was approached by a 
company that specialises in the production 
of 3D models that can be used in the film 
industry, computer games, virtual reality, etc. 
Unfortunately it was not possible to run the 
vehicle on the Bratislava trolleybus network 
while it was there.

Dayton 9803
The work took about a fortnight and 

then at the end of November 9803 was trans-
ported from Bratislava to its new home at 
the museum in Strašice, near Plzeň. This 
museum is privately run and has featured in 
Trolleybus several times. It had a relatively 
successful season in 2020 despite having to 
cancel some of the planned open weekends. 
The next scheduled opening is at Easter, 
when the public will have its first opportunity 
to see 9803 in its new home.

The Dayton Škoda 14 TrE is seen being transported to the Strašice museum.

Zdeněk Kresa

The Trolleybus Museum at Sandtoft
A motivated volunteer is sought to fill the newly-created role of Fundraising Manager. 

Working to Financial Director John Francis, the post holder will be responsible for  
leading, managing and developing the Museum’s fundraising activities to support the 

many exciting projects currently being undertaken.
If you would like to know more about this new volunteering opportunity please contact 

Stewart David, Chief Operating Officer.  
sdavid@sandtoft.org
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